
 

November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Archibald First School works with Clennell Education Solutions who provide consultancy for safeguarding. 
We have arranged a Parent Workshop on ‘Managing Behaviour’ which will be led by a member of their 
team, on Thursday 16th January  9.00am-10.00am in the school hall. 
 
We recognise that parenting can be one of the most challenging roles. In this session we explore the 
difficulties faced on a daily basis by parents. 
 
The session will focus on:  

• Consider the role of the parent/carer when managing behaviour  
• Explore appropriate expectations around behaviour  
• Explore a range of techniques for managing behaviour effectively 
• Consider how to discipline children safely through effective chastisement 
• To consider the role of parenting programmes as support for managing behaviour at home   

 
There will also be the opportunity to look at the school’s behaviour policy in which we use our four rules 
to promote positive choices and behaviour. 
 
Please note that this event is for adults only and for a maximum of two adults per child. If you would like 
to attend the session, please book a place via this link, https://forms.office.com/e/ffah9P2cYV,  by Friday 6th 
December. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Rebecca Turner 
Headteacher 
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